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Presenting the Financial Statements for the Year Ending 30th June 2024.  These accounts 
have been reviewed by an independent accountant (please see the attached note). 

The WPS made a loss of $2,369 (LY -$2,678) for the year to end June 2024. 

Membership subscription income and membership is slightly up compared to the previous 
year.  There is a core of supporting members who keep us finically stable year on year.  

We have no outstanding debt, and enough funds to continue for the foreseeable future and 
to finance the society’s activities which we might choose for the benefit of the members.   

Our biggest fixed cost, rent is about the same as the previous year.  Out largest variable 
cost, print exhibition, is from our exhibition in 2023.   

The Society’s annual charities application renewal is due in December 2024, and I will 
submit an annual return using these accounts. 

I would like to thank all members for their continued support of WPS.  I would also like to 
extend a welcome to any new or recently joined members present.  

 

 

 

 

Rick Spencer 

WPS Honorary Treasurer 

treasurer@wps.org.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


